
 

 

 

 

 
News & announcements from your child's school art room. April 07, 2020 

Weekly Art Activity 
from Ms. Kelly 

Hello Montessori Artists,  
For this week, I created a video showing you how to use one sheet of paper to create a miniature 
book!  You can make as many books as you like, and you get to decide what you draw or write in your 
book.  The link for this video will also be posted shortly to our school's website if you need to find it 
later.   
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OTMc27PskbigdQ7g4BDy9_2rd10EHrIj/view?usp=sharing 
 
I recieved an email from Artsonia regarding Classroom Mode at home.  If you have accidentally posted 
work to the student's personal gallery instead of a specific project I will not be notified that your work is 
placed there.  If you have the latest version of the app you shouldn't have to worry about your art going 
to the wrong place.  As always, if you have any questions please reach out to me by email at 
khouse@ecasd.us. 
 
Thank you, and have a great week! 
~Ms. Kelly 

 

Artsonia is the largest student art museum in the world! Our dream is that every young artist will 
have an online art gallery, preserving their masterpieces in a digital portfolio!  
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